



Clark Smith – Class of 1954 

“My most vivid memory was when we won the City 
Championship in Football and Basketball.” 

Southeast Memories 
I lived at 6804 Monroe Ave. My sister Linda Ann Smith also graduated from 
Southeast. 

I participated in quartet, football, choir, ROTC, president of the Roundtable, and 
many more. 

My most memorable classes were gym and English. I remember Coach Cecil 
Patterson and Ms. Shouse in English, but the biggest thing that happened was 
the end of the Korean War in 1953. 

After Graduation 
I was offered a number of football scholarships and finally selected Missouri at 
Columbia. 

I entered the U.S. Navy in Feb of 1958 and retired from there in June 1981 after 
which I taught the NJROTC program in various high schools until I retired from 
that in 1997. I then moved to the Dallas area where I served as the Director of 
Education and Training for a National Construction organization. I retired from 
that in 2006. 

The class of 1954 is unique in that we stay in contact with each other and 
celebrate out graduation about every 10 years. Fortunately, we appear to be a 
pretty healthy group of souls.


